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The Utility Regulation and Competition Office (the ‘Office’ or ‘OfReg’) is launching a 

consultation on the proposed updates to its ICT Regulatory Notice and its ICT Licensing 

Template.  

 

The purpose of this consultation paper is to seek the views of operators, the general 

public, and other interested parties, regarding the draft amendments to the ICT licensing 

framework established by section 23(2) of the Information and Communication 

Technology (ICT) Law and published in the Gazette as well as to seek their views on the 

updates to the ICT Licence template. 

 

All interested parties are encouraged to read the document and to submit any comments, 

with supporting evidence. 

 

The consultation document can be downloaded at www.ofreg.ky.  

 

Responses to the consultation must be submitted to the Office on or before 5 p.m., 8 July 

2019 and are to be submitted: 

 

By email to: 

consultations@ofreg.ky  

 

or by post to: 

Utility Regulation and Competition Office 

P.O. Box 2502 

Grand Cayman KY1-1104 

Cayman Islands 

 

Or by courier to: 

Utility Regulation and Competition Office 

3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 

85 North Sound Rd. 

Grand Cayman 

Cayman Islands 

http://www.ofreg.ky/
mailto:consultations@ofreg.ky

